To the Committee on Public Safety
Chair Faye Hanohano, Vice-Chair Henry Aquino, and committee members:
Wednesday, 02-25-09, 2:15 p.m. Capitol Room 309

Providing TESTIMONY IN STRONG SUPPORT OF HB 274 — RELATING TO
PATRIOT DAY IN HAWAII

I AM IN STRONG SUPPORT OF THIS MEASURE TO ENSURE THAT WE
RECOGNIZE SEPTEMBER 11™ AS "PATRIOT DAY" IN HAWAII TO RECOGNIZE
THE SUBSTANTIAL LOST OF LIVES AND THE HEROES WHO RISK THEIR
LIVES TO SAVE OTHERS IN THE AFTERMATH OF THIS VIOLENT ATTACK
TOWARD OUR COUNTRY.

RESPECTFULLY YOURS,

JACK NAGAISHI



